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The Province should as a funder have a seat on the Board of Governors however only one seat
necessary. The Federal Government should have a seat aLso that comes with a contribution that
supports the research component of the operation budget.
The 2 seats can provide the required channels for Government oversight and still allow the Universities
the required independence of true academic integrity. The Universities will respond to market/economic
conditions and Politicians should pay more respect and trust the people appointed to their boards and
Executive Teams
Regards
JDMaclsaac
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